
 

 

 
DATE: October 29, 2021 
 
TO:  Depot Network 
 
RE:  BCMB Portal Link Update 
 
 
Attention Depot Operators and Staff, 
 
The Beverage Container Management Board (“BCMB”) recently updated the Registration Portal 
link. The new link to access the portal can now be found at: https://portal.bcmb.ab.ca. 
 
Please notice that the new address begins with https and not http. Old links pointing to the http 
site will no longer function. Please update your links and bookmarks to ensure you can access the 
Portal to determine whether a beverage container is registered.  
 
If you have any questions or require further information on accessing the BCMB Registration 
Portal, please direct them to a Registration Officer via email at Registrations@bcmb.ab.ca.  
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